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I am in favour of the development amendment to risen commercial use and dormitory use at BCIT.

It is a positive environmental and sustainable vision to develop the campus and will serve students, staff and
neighbours.

I live at 4962 Thornwood Place Burnaby, in Greentree Village.

Thank you

Darlene Alldred
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